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ICI Comment Letter to the European
Commission Consultation on the
Adequacy of Macroprudential Policies
The Investment Company Institute submitted its views to the European Commission on its
consultation assessing the adequacy of macroprudential policies for non-bank financial
intermediation. The comments specifically address open-end funds (OEF) that its members
manage in the European Union (EU) and in other global markets, including nearly €6 trillion
in UCITS.

Read more in the comment letter.
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